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From the Office of Mayor Rob Vagramov 

  1 

Date: October 13, 2020 

Subject: Tri-Cities Homelessness and Housing Task Group Request for Funding 

On October 9, 2020 Port Moody City Council received a letter (Attachment 1) from the 

Tri-Cities Homelessness Housing Task Group requesting funding for a two-year period starting 

January 2021 and a meeting space on a rotational basis as needed.  The funding is for the Task 

Group Coordinator position which pays $17,523.00 per year. 

The City of Port Moody’s funding portion is $5,186.80 for the 2 years.  It is my recommendation 

that Council approve this funding and pass the following resolution: 

THAT the funding in the amount of $5,186.80 be approved for the 2021 and 2022 Task 

group Coordinator Position for the Tri-Cities Homelessness Housing Task Group; 

AND THAT the funding of $5,186.80 be allocated from Council’s Contingency; 

AND THAT the City of Port Moody provide a meeting space for the Tri-Cities 

Homelessness Housing Task Group for 2021 and 2022 should it be needed. 

 

Attachment 

1. Letter from Tri-Cities Homelessness & Housing Task Group regarding Funding Request. 

 


